
 

      
Welcome back! I hope everyone had a great summer. My name is Ginny Sandlin  and I along with Jenny Meyer  and 
Shannon West look forward to coaching bowling again this year. Practices will be held at the Bowlmor Bowling Alley 
925 Bunker Hill Rd. Practices will be held ​Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm. ​Please make sure your 
child has a pair of socks. Shoes will be provided. Bowling balls are provided by Bowlmor however we found out last year 
that it was sometimes hard to find the right fit and weight at every practice. Bowlmor can size and fit your athlete for the 
best fit and weight if you would like to purchase their own ball. 
 
CONDUCT POLICY 

1. All athletes are required to be on their best behavior at practices and at competitions. That means following all 
rules and instructions given by coaches and volunteers. If an athlete is being disruptive, they will be sent 
home and might not be able to attend competitions. 

2. Please remember to be on time. If we do not have enough scores on the athlete or if the athlete has more than 
two unexcused absences, they will not be able to participate in competition. If an athlete is dropped off or 
picked up from practice over 15 minutes late it will count as an unexcused absence. 

 
2019 Schedule 
Date Day Time 
Oct. 30                           Wednesday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 4                            ​Monday              ​3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 6                           ​ Wednesday              3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 11                          ​Monday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 13             ​Wednesday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 18             ​Monday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Nov. 20            ​Wednesday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 
Dec. 2             ​Monday 3:30 pm—4:30 pm 

 
 

Area Competition 
 
December 6                    Friday                          8:30 am- 1:00 pm Copperfield Bowling  
(8-11 year old, wheelchair, and assisted bowlers) 15615 Glen Chase Dr 
December 7 Saturday           8:00 am- 6:00 pm  Houston, Tx 77095 
Please email or text Jenny Meyer by September 9th  if your child would like to participate in Bowling. 
ALL FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED AND RETURNED BY SEPTEMBER 9th TO SECURE YOUR 
CHILD'S SPOT ON THE TEAM. 
We are looking forward to a wonderful year! 
 
Jenny Meyer , 832-573-8653 or Virginia.Meyer@springbranchisd.com 
Ginny Sandlin, 832-647-6266, or ​Virginia.sandlin@springbranchisd.com 
Shannon West, 210-872-3301, or Shannon.West@springbranchisd.com  

mailto:Virginia.sandlin@springbranchisd.com

